
Havelock Grain Project Announcement – November 9th, 2022 

 

Pro Cooperative is very excited to announce the expansion of our Havelock location. 

The plan is to add two 800,000+ bushel bins to the facility as well as 6 new topside 

conveyers and a reclaim conveyer and reclaim leg on the north side of the existing silos 

in Havelock. Pro’s Havelock location is a key component in the shipment of grain out of 

Pro Cooperative to other end users across North America. With the Pro Cooperative 

team loading numerous corn and soybean trains out of Havelock, this addition to the 

company will help our team be safer and more efficient during the train loadout times. 

Have you noticed some dirt work being done on the west side of the office? That is 

planned to be the new driveway where grain trucks get probed before driving onto the 

scale by the office. This is to make the weighing in and out process more efficient. The 

project is projected to be completed before harvest 2023. Pro Cooperative is very 

excited for this new addition to the company! Be sure to follow along on our Facebook 

page for updates throughout the building process. 

 

 

Picture one: This is the north side of the elevator looking to the south. The project is the 

two larger tin bins on the left side of the photo and the large leg and conveyers in the 

middle of the photo below. 

 

 

 



 

Picture two: This is a view from the top of the existing silos looking northeast towards 

the two new bin structures and conveyer. 

 

 

 


